
Dear Friends: 

A great friend of Cuba and of the 5 has decided to pay tribute to Tony Guerrero and to our five brothers 

imprisoned in the United States of America. 

Silvano, this great friend of Cuba and of the 5, has consulted Tony and among all, translators, diffusers, 

the 5’s relatives and this Polilla as organizer, have created a poetic action-project called Poems breaking 

silences that consists of spreading by blog publishing, digital pages or by e-mails, the 18 poems that 

Tony wrote from January 26
th

 to February 12
th

, 2010 and that later constituted his book A place for 

retirement. 

The idea is publishing each day of this year, the corresponding poem of Tony, in as many sites as 

possible and in as many languages as possible. We already have the translations into Russian, Italian, 

Portuguese, Bulgarian and French, among others that we will receive in the next days. 

We will welcome the people who own radio or TV stations and want to read the poems during those 

days. 

Please let us know if you are participating in this campaign by emailing us to 

<tonyunlugarderetiro@gmail.com>, through which we will carry out all the campaign and we will 

receive the translation requests. 

We count on your help to destroy the silence around the case of the Cuban Five. We will begin on 

January 17th with the presentation letter and the 26th with the first poem. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


